CADOTT SPECIAL VILLAGE BOARD MINUTES
January 25, 2023

   A special meeting of the Cadott Village Board was called to order by President Anson Albarado. Trustees present were: Bart Chapek, Russ Falkenberg, Randy Kuehni, and Terry Licht. Absent: Les Liptak and Eric Weiland. Public Present: None. The next regular Board meeting will be February 6, 2023 at 6:30 p.m.
   A discussion was had on the official ballot language for the April 4, 2023 election. Albarado asked when the Board wants to have an informational meeting for Village residents to ask questions and voice opinions. Falkenberg stated there needs to be some PR and social media too. Chapek stated once everything gets all set to post something on “Cadott WI Happening Now”. 
   A motion was made by Chapek and seconded by Falkenberg to approve the official referendum ballot language for the April 4, 2023 election. MC.
   A motion was made by Falkenberg and seconded by Licht to adjourn the meeting. MC. 
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